October 20", 2003

Federal Communications Commision,

This letter is to verify that on October 14" 2003, I witnessed the assembly and
installation of the Shively Labs Model 6810 2-bay directional antenna to be used as the
KKFS auxiliary antenna system.

The installation was accomplished in full conformance with the drawings,
specifications, and instructions from the manufacturer.

The above statement is true and correct to the best of my knowledge and belief.

Thank you,

David S. Fortenberry

Chief Engineer

KKFS

SBE Certified Broadcast Engineer

1425 River Park Drive
Sacramento, CA 95815

Phone: (916) 924-0710
Fax:  (916) 924-5929




